
Dear Parents, 
 It is a pleasure to welcome you to the first grade at Chandler 
Traditional Academy, Liberty  Campus.  We will be having an excit-
ing and productive year together.  We are looking forward to work-
ing with your child, and will  always have their best interest at 
heart. 
 

 In order to get a head start on gathering classroom supplies,  
here is an optional supply list you may consider donating. 
 
 
 
 
THE FOLLOWING ARE REQUIRED  …  
 
     *  a pencil box-not required for Spanish DLI students 
            * 2” white binder with clear pocket on cover 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE PUT YOUR CHILD’S NAME ON THESE ITEMS, SPANISH DLI STUDENTS 
SHOULD BRING TWO OF EACH: 
 
  *     1 box of Crayola TWISTABLE crayons (24 colors) 
   (We know these are more expensive, but they will last  
   throughout our year & are perfect for the classroom setting)\ 
   
  *      Crayola markers (10 colors) 
 
   
 
   
 
YOU DO NOT NEED TO PUT NAMES ON THE FOLLOWING ITEMS AS THEY WILL BE 
SHARED WITH THE WHOLE CLASS: 
 
  * 1 box of Ziploc sandwich and/or gallon size baggies 
  *  Clorox wipes and/or baby wipes 
              *  2 reams of copy paper per student 
  * #2 pencils  
  * Elmer’s glue sticks  
              *      EXPO dry erase markers (a 4 pack—black only)  
              *   1 box of Kleenex tissue 
              *      2 yellow highlighters 
 
 
WE WOULD ALSO LIKE YOUR CHILD TO PROVIDE THE FOLLOWING ITEMS FOR THEIR 
PERSONAL USE: 
 
         *   a backpack without wheels 
               *   a daily water bottle 
 

     
         Sincerely, 
        Your First Grade Team 


